
Health of the Force Survey

I. Email Communication with Random Stratified Sample

Initial Email Invitation

Dear Sailor,

You have been selected to participate in the Navy Health of the Force Survey. This survey is being 
conducted by OPNAV N1/MPTE on behalf of the Chief of Navy Personnel. The survey includes 
questions about your career expectations, your experiences in the fleet, and the policies and programs that
impact you on a day to day basis. Participation in this survey is voluntary and anonymous. However, we 
strongly encourage you to participate as the information you provide will inform future manpower and 
personnel policy decisions. If you have any questions about the survey or how the data will be used, 
please contact Dr. Jen Jebo at Jennifer.l.jebo.civ@us.navy.mil 

To participate, please click on the link below.

Sincerely,

The Navy Survey Program

----------------------------------------------
Click here to do the survey:

Reminder Emails

Dear Sailor,

We recently invited you to participate in the Navy Health of the Force Survey.  This survey is being 
conducted by OPNAV N1 on behalf of the Chief of Navy Personnel. Your support with this survey effort 
is critical as the results will inform the Navy's Health of the Force report, upcoming congressional 
testimony, and Navy HR policies and programs.

We note that you have not yet completed the survey, and wish to remind you that the survey is still 
available should you wish to take part.

To participate, please click on the link below. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
please contact Dr. Jen Jebo at Jennifer.l.jebo.civ@us.navy.mil 

Sincerely,

The Navy Survey Program

----------------------------------------------
Click here to take the survey:



II. Social Media Communications

Post 1: Sailors..MyNavy HR needs your feedback. The biennial Health of the Force Survey is 
currently open. We want to hear from you about your experiences in the Navy. The information you 
provide will inform policies and programs that impact you ever day. If you want to participate, please
go to https://go.max.gov/2021NavyHoF

Post 2: Over half of the participants in the 2019 Health of the Force Survey were satisfied with their 
ability to balance work and their personal lives. Tell us how you feel. Take the Health of the Force 
Survey. https://go.max.gov/2021NavyHoF

Post 3: In 2019, 35% of survey participants were satisfied with the amount of sleep they are getting 
and 33% are satisfied with the quality of their sleep. Are you getting enough sleep? Tell us about it. 
Take the 2021 Health of the Force Survey. https://go.max.gov/2021NavyHoF

Post 4: Most people, in 2019, felt a great sense of personal satisfaction from doing their job well. 
How do you feel? Take the 2021 Health of the Force Survey and tell us how you feel about your job. 
https://go.max.gov/2021NavyHoF
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